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ORD 2301721 
A379 Orchard Hill junction to Western Lodge Cross 

 
Friday 12th January 2024 

 
Dear Sir / Madam. 
 

This letter is to give you some further information about the works that we are carrying out from 
Orchard Hill junction to Western Lodge Cross on the A379 at the end of February for a period of a 5 
days. 
 

Due to the nature of the works a road closure is required and a full signed diversion route will be 
signposted on the Highway.  
 

I apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including construction noise. We will 
endeavour to keep all disruption to a minimum. 
 
 

Our planned programme for the delivery of the work is: 
 

• Monday 26th February until Friday 1st March.  
 
Extensive patching on the A379 between Orchard Hill junction to Western Lodge Cross and 
some related ancillary works where appropriate.  

Please note- although the road will be closed, Public Transport Buses/School Buses will be allowed 
access through the site at a very low speed under controlled measures, and delays must be 
expected accordingly. Access will also be maintained for emergency vehicles throughout.  
 
Please see the below map for the extent of the road closure. 
 

 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/roadsandtransport/


 
 
 
The official diversion will be as follows- following the blue dotted line.  
 
Please note, some important information, in that Red Lion Hill in Brixton village remains closed due 
to the construction of Sherford Town, and we would urge that all traffic remains on the A379 into 
Elburton and follows the diversion route back towards the A38. Whilst drivers with local knowledge 
may use local roads, Devon County Council will not be promoting them prior or during the road 
closure and we ask that all drivers use and follow the official diversion route.  

 

 
 
 
Daily information will be posted on our Devon Alerts social media and can be found here 
 

 https://www.facebook.com/DevonAlert 
 

     @DevonAlerts  
 
Furthermore, a dedicated webpage regarding the works can be found at the following link. Live 
roadworks information - Roads and transport (devon.gov.uk) 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we are carrying out these works. 
Should you have any questions please contact me at  highway.highwayscommunityliaison-
mailbox@devon.gov.uk and I will do my best to try to help. 
 

Regards 
Phil Durrant 
Stakeholder Relations Officer   
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